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After many months in development, Exit was 
pleased in early May to launch the prototype of the 
Nembutal Home Test Kit during Exit’s May trip to 
the UK for a series of public meetings and work-
shops. This new development was reviewed in the 
April 13 edition of TIME Magazine ‘Foolproofing 
Suicide with Euthanasia Test Kits’ www.time.com/
time/health/article/0,8599,1890413,00.html
 
This development was 
prompted by an increasing 
number of Exit members 
successfully obtaining 
Nembutal over the past 18 
months.  This in turn has 
led to a demand for the 
development of the Kit. In 
particular, the supply of 
mailorder Nembutal from 
Mexico (as detailed in 
the February update of the 
Peaceful Pill eHandbook) 
operated effectively for several months, providing 
people around the world with peace of mind. How-
ever many recipients have been concerned about 
whether the substance they obtained is in fact pent-
abarbital sodium and at what concentration.  The 
Kit is designed to answer these two questions. 

The Kit consists of three reagents and three small 
(0.5ml) diabetic hypodermic syringes.   A tiny 
sample (0.1ml) of the liquid veterinary Nembutal 
is taken from the bottle without breaking the sterile 
seal. This is then added to one of the provided 
reagents then the second reagent (from a preloaded 
syringe added to the reaction chamber). If the 

substance being tested 
is the soluble sodium 
Nembutal salt, a bright 
blue colour change is 
noted immediately. 

To test the concentra-
tion, the contents of a 
third preloaded syringe 

is added to this blue solution. If the blue colour 
remains, one can have confidence that if the full 
100ml of the liquid is consumed,  a peaceful death  
will result.  However, if the colour disappears, one 
needs to exercise caution as the tested sample may 
be too weak to be effective. To remove the subjec-
tive nature of interpreting this result, future kits 
will come with a ‘reader’ that will give a yes/no 

answer (eg. a red or green 
indicating light).

A series of short films 
demonstrating the use of the 
Test Kit has been included 
in the May update to the 
Peaceful Pill eHandbook.  

While the Kit is not yet on 
the market, in Laboratory 
testing, the prototype Kits 

have showed consistently 
accurate results. It is expect-

ed that the Kit will be on sale by the end of 2009.  

Note I - The Kit will have a limited shelf life of 
several months.  The Kit will retail for US$50 and 
be available from www.peacefulpill.com

Note II - The Nembutal Test Kit is not, as has been 
occasionally  reported in the media, a Suicide Kit.  
The Kit is designed solely for the purpose of testing 
liquid, veterinary Nembutal.

Nembutal Test Kit 
Launches in UK

Dr Philip Nitschke  in the UK with the Exit Nembutal Test Kit



UK Workshops Attract Record Crowds

2.

Report from Bournemouth

Report from Brighton

Report from Stroud

Exit’s first UK tour for 2009 began amidst a flurry of activity at Bournemouth’s Hamilton Hall hotel. 
Despite intense media scrutiny, a very successful public meeting and workshop were held with around 50 
participants.  The public meeting took the familiar format of a discussion about law reform and current 
practical (legal) options.  The public meeting was open to the media who at times made the situation chal-
lenging indeed.  Exit is grateful to the forbearance of those who attended amidst the journalistic fervour.  
At the closed workshop Exit was heartened to be able to provide much-sought after answers to questions 
about a variety of end of life strategies. Exit is particular-
ly grateful to host John Bellamy for his courage in host-
ing the meeting and to those new members who spoke to 
the media regarding why they attended the meeting and 
why it makes good sense to make an end of life plan, just 
in case their health should ever deteriorate. Exit looks 
forward to returning to Hamilton Hall in 2010.

News clips/ articles of the meeting can be viewed at:
http://news.bbc.co.uk/2/hi/health/8034265.stm
http://news.bbc.co.uk/2/hi/health/8033877.stm
http://www.dailymail.co.uk/news/article-1177468/Dr-Death-
holds-British-DIY-suicide-workshop.html?printingPage=true Media satellite vans outside the Hotel in Bournemouth

The Brighton public meeting was held on Wednesday 6 May at the Brighthelm Community Centre in 
Brighton on England’s south coast. Our host was Reverend David Coleman to whom Exit is most grateful 
for his open mind and commitment to free speech. 

The decision to hold the meeting at a church venue, 
however, led to a significant compromise of Exit’s be-
half with the cancellation of the ExiTutorial workshop.  
Nevertheless, the public meeting went ahead and was at-
tended by around 80 people from all sides of the debate.  

Also in attendance on this day were a news crew from 
ABC TV in New York who filmed the meeting, speak-
ing with many of those who attended about the pros and 
cons of Assisted Suicide - Voluntary Euthanasia. The 
story that ran was titled: ‘Dr Death Breaks Down Tech-
niques for Suicide’. Exit would like to thank Reverend 
Coleman for his hospitality on the day and for his sup-
port with enquiries from the Home Office.Reverand David Coleman with Dr Philip Nitschke

On Friday 8 May Exit held what proved to be the largest meeting of the UK tour with over 100 people 
coming from far and wide to attend the Stroud (Glouces-
tershire) meeting and workshop.  Held in a wonder-
ful local community venue known as ‘The Space’ and 
supported by a bevy of local volunteers, the Stroud 
meeting was a resounding success with one elderly 
participant echoing the sentiments of many as he left 
after the workshop.  ‘You know I’ve waited 20 years for 
this information’ he said as he thanked the organisers.  
Despite a prayer vigil being held in the church grounds 
adjacent to the meeting, the overwhelming majority of 
participants were grateful for an opportunity to hear new 
ideas. Others were simply relieved to meet others of 
like mind.  Exit is extremely grateful to local organiser 
David Michael for all his work in organising the UK tour. Local Labor MP David Drew led a prayer vigil opposing 

the Exit meeting in Stroud
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Exit Book Club Launches in 
Melbourne & Sydney

The Exit Book Club got off to a wonderful start 
in Melbourne and Sydney in recent weeks with 
award-winning author (and Exit member) Andrea 
Goldsmith reading from her new novel, Reunion. 

Fresh from the Sydney Writers Festival where 
she spoke to full houses, Andrea wowed the Exit 
audiences discussing themes of the book and the 
background of how she came to write a Euthana-
sia-themed novel.  Reunion is available from book-
shops in Australia and online from Melbourne’s 
iconic bookstore - www.readings.com.au (interna-
tional orders accepted).

The bag is in her hands, she shoves it in the drawer, she 
grabs the note and shoves that in the drawer too. 

No one must know, no one must suspect.  She drags 
herself to her feet, she drags herself down the stairs, she 
drags herself across the 
courtyard to the house. She 
staggers past the couch, 
she staggers past Harry’s 
room, at last she reaches 
her own bedroom. 

And even as she is falling 
asleep she is furious at 
being reduced to a plastic 
bag over her head, furious 
at her failure to bring it 
off, furious at having to 
cover her tracks. 

There’s no privacy when 
you’re ill. And there’s no 
bloody justice.

VE Society of UK Calls for Dr Nitschke’s Deportation

Andrea Goldsmith (right) with
 Shirley Angus

In May, Exit International US Ltd released another new 
update to the video (online) edition of the Peaceful Pill 
eHandbook. Topics include:

The Nembutal Test Kit
More changes in OS sources of Nembutal
New section on Nitrogen & Inert Gases

The video Peaceful Pill eHandbook 
is published by Exit International US 
Ltd and available at www.peacefulpill.com.  
Purchase price is US$75 (includes 24 
months of updates).  Those who have 
already purchased the print edition 
of The Peaceful Pill Handbook can 
email Exit for an AUD$25 cash-back 
if the online edition is also purchased.

•
•
•

Peaceful Pill eHandbook
May 2009 Update

In an unprecedented move, the VE Society of 
the UK used the opportunity of Exit’s May 
visit, not only to call for police action to close 
the public meetings and workshops but Jo 
Cartwright (Dying in 
Dignity) issued a state-
ment encouraging the 
Home Office to deport 
Drs Philip Nitschke 
and Fiona Stewart from 
Britain altogether.

When asked about her 
Society’s reaction to Dr 
Nitschke being allowed 
to hold his meetings in 
the UK,  Ms Cartwright 
told the Daily Mail: 
‘What he is doing is 
irresponsible and unlaw-
ful and we had hoped 
that he would be deported.’

In light of her comments, Dr Nitschke said 
that divisions within the global right to die 
movement look set to deepen which is ‘very 
disappointing.’  ‘On the one hand there are 
organisations which believe (in the absence of 

According to the BBC, the UK VE Society refused to appear 
on The Big Questions program alongside Dr Philip Nitschke

a law) that the provision of end of life informa-
tion to rational/ seriously ill adults is somehow 
dangerous.  

On the other hand, 
there are groups such 
as Exit which believe 
that access to accurate, 
end of life information 
enables rational adults 
to make informed deci-
sions about their own 
lives and deaths. 

Speaking from Sydney, 
Dr Nitschke continued: 
‘I look forward to the 
day when this contro-
versy is an artifact of a 

bygone era and this level 
of hostility dissipates.  

‘Our experience of Voluntary Euthanasia law 
in Australia taught us long ago that while hav-
ing a law is no doubt a good thing, an end of 
life law will never negate older people’s desire 
to understand their end of life options.  The 
provision of accurate information is central to 
this.’

For this reason, Exit will continue to provide 
end of life information at our workshops and 
via our publications, regardless of the rate of 
legislative change.



4.

Clean Feed Update
the Future of Mandatory Internet Filtering

In a thought-provoking opinion editorial in the 
Sydney Morning Herald on 22 May, columnist 
Michael Duffy noted the importance of the Letter 
‘P’, pointing out a family of websites beginning 
with the 16th letter of the alphabet. Websites fea-
tured by Duffy include:

www.panty-ass.com
www.peacefulpillhandbook.com
www.pickyourperversion.com

Ok you say, but what do these sites have 
in common?  Apart from their defining 
letter, each website has been identified and 
included on the Australian Government’s 
blacklist of soon-to-be banned websites.  Known as 
the ‘Clean Feed’, the Government’s mandatory In-
ternet ban initiative is being spearheaded by Com-
munications Minister, Senator Stephen Conroy.  
The scheme is intended to fulfil the Rudd Labor 
Government’s election promise to the Australian 
Christian Lobby.  

Media reports tell us that promise involves the 
mandatory blocking of the Australlians’ access to 
a top secret blacklist of  so-called ‘objectionable’ 
websites (see www.Wikileaks.org for the com-

In mid May, Exit embarked on an ambitious 10 day trip up the east coast of Australia holding meetings in Bundab-
erg, Rockhampton, Mackay, Townsville and Cairns.  With around 1000 people attending these meetings, they were 
an unqualified success.  Such success, however, did not come easy. In Mackay, the Sth West Mackay Neighbour-
hood Centre (which was long booked) cancelled Exit’s booking at the last minute.  According to the  Daily Mercury 

newspaper, the Centre’s events’ officer, Naomi Anderson, ‘disagreed 
180% with what he [Philip Nitschke] is doing.’ She, therefore, quite 
arbitrarily decided to cancel the booking.

In Cairns, the City Library (a venue used previously by Exit) also 
issued a last minute cancellation, allegedly because security would 
need to be called.  Exit did, indeed, call security on the occasion of  its 
last meeting in May 2005, but not because of any disturbance.  Rather, 
there was a power failure and the phone number of security was the 
only after-hours 
number provided.

Despite these pro-
gram changes, Exit’s 
meetings went ahead.  

In both cities, it was the Universities who came to Exit’s rescue, 
providing alternative venues.  Another outcome of this hitherto un-
heard of controversy was the amount of media coverage generated. 
The media interest was so intense that gatherings up the Queens-
land coast involved crowds in the hundreds.  Exit is very grateful 
to Dr Trevor Davison of CQU and Janine Aitken of JCU Student 
Association for their support and good will shown in recent weeks.

Venues Pull Out in Queensland

The Exit workshop held in the Student Bar at JCU

Philip Nitschke with Janine Aitken 
(Education Officer, JCU Student Association)

plete banned list of sites). Gone are the days when 
adult Australians will be able to able to decide for 
themselves which websites they would like to visit.  
Instead, the Clean Feed filter will be predetermined 
for you by the Government.  Needless to say some 
of the above-named sites are distasteful, but should 
we be banning them?  

Despite being a book which aims to 
empower older people and those who are 
seriously ill with accurate and reliable 
end-of-life information, Exit’s best-selling 
Peaceful Pill Handbook has been grouped 
alongside hard-core porn sites on the ban 
list.  Yet, should Australians tolerate a Gov-

ernment who is intent on deciding for them which 
websites we may access. Surely this is a decision 
for the citizens of Australia, not simply its politi-
cians?

The Rudd Government was never elected to play 
Big Brother.  In doing so, it has over-stepped its 
mandate to govern.  Short of the Clean Feed Bill 
being defeated in the Senate, Australians should 
prepare to join the likes of North Korea, Saudi 
Arabia, Burma and China where mandatory, State-
level Internet censorship is routinely used/abused 
by those in power.



Exitorial
There is nothing like nine hours in detention at Hea-
throw Airport to create intense interest in what one 
does and why. 

The reason eventually provided by the British Home 
Office as to why my partner Dr Fiona Stewart and 
I were detained was so they could obtain ‘more in-
formation’ about our visit. Given some of the more 
spectacular reports that had featured in the British 
press prior to our arrival who could blame them? 

It had been reported that I would be wooing OAPs 
(old age pensioners) off the streets and into my 
workshops, forcing them to make life & death deci-
sions, teaching them how to die, and encouraging 
them to take this step!  Those familiar with the work 
of Exit knew that this was not the case, but how 
were Immigration to know?  Especially given the ex-
treme claims made by some within the British right 
to die movement.

Despite the controversy, the UK trip was remarkably 
successful with several hundred people attending 
the meetings we held up and down the country. I 
would like to welcome the large number of new UK 
Exit members and I look forward to returning to Lon-
don and Scotland in November, hopefully without 
the detention experience.

Back in Australia, the past month has been char-
acterised by a heavy schedule of meetings and 
workshops on the east coast with more than 1000 
people already attending these Exit events. As this 
newsletter goes to press I am about to return to SE 
Queensland and Northern NSW for a further round 
of events before heading to New Zealand. 

In between these meetings I travelled to Tasmania 
where a Voluntary Euthanasia private member’s bill 
has recently been introduced by Nick McKim of the 
Greens and is now before a joint House committee.  
The report of this Committee, which is due to report 
back to Parliament on 2 October, could lead to Aus-
tralia’s second VE law.  However, with the failure of 
over 12 separate attempts to introduce similar legis-
lation into Australian state parliaments since 1997, 
do not hold your breath.

Looking forward, Exit will be visiting the US in Sep-
tember with meetings planned for Los Angeles, San 
Francisco and Vancouver in Canada.  In September 
we will hold our annual Bob Dent Day Conference, 
this year in Hobart. We are currently confirming 
speakers and will provide full details and registra-
tion in the August edition of Deliverance.

Finally I would like to thank my dedicated staff: Lindy 
Boyd, Amanda McClure, Kerri Dennis and Elaine 
Arch-Rowe.  We are a tight knit team at Exit and the 
tireless efforts of these people are what keeps the 
organisation alive and 
prospering.

5.

Betty was there at the end for 
Angy Belecciu

Melbourne Nancy’s Friend, 78 year old retired nurse 
educator, Betty Peters, finally broke her silence in 
May telling The Age newspaper that she was present 
when retired palliative care nurse and breast cancer 
sufferer, Angy Belecciu, took her Nembutal in a mo-
tel outside Melbourne on the evening of 23 March.

Well known as the star of the Do it Yourself with 
Betty series of Youtube.com videos, Betty Peters says 
she thought long and hard before speaking publicly 
about her involvement in the death of Angy. 

Risking a police inquiry and possible charges of ‘as-
sisting a suicide’, Betty said it was important to first 
alert Angy’s adult children that their mother was not 
in fact alone when she died (as The Age had previ-
ously headlined).  On May 16 Betty told The Age:

“As Angie Belecciu [sic] prepared to drink her lethal 
dose of Nembutal in a motel room on March 23, 
Betty Peters felt the need to move away.  The night 
was dark and the curtains were drawn in the unfa-
miliar room on the Mornington Peninsula, but Mrs 
Peters still needed to be cautious.

“When Angie said she was ready, I moved my chair 
back,” Mrs Peters, 78, said. “I didn’t want to be seen 
to be doing anything that could be seen to be helping 
or assisting her in any way.”

“As Ms Belecciu drank the drug that would end her 
18-year battle with cancer in three quick gulps, Mrs 
Peters asked her how it tasted.

“She said it was sort of aniseedy and then started to 
drink some Baileys, but suddenly her head dropped 
forward.

“I kissed her on the side of the head and grabbed the 
glass. I then laid her back on the pillow and her eyes 
stayed closed. She looked very peaceful.”

For Mrs Peters, the task was an honour and the right 
thing to do. “I came away feeling like it was a real 
privilege to be with her. 

“I also thought 
to myself, ‘Ooh, 
that’s the way to 
go’,” she said, 
adding that she 
would not do it 
again in a hurry. 
“I don’t want to 
be known as the 
lady who comes 
and sits with you. 

That’s not what 
this was about. 
Angie was spe-
cial.”

Angy in the foreground with Betty Peters at 
the back (left) a few days before Angy died



Newcastle Chapter Coordinator 
Gets ‘DNR’ Tattoo

6.

Chapter Meeting Dates July - August 2009

Newcastle Chapter Coordinator, Vincent Phelan, 78, 
took the plunge in early June, joining Paula Westoby 
(Dunedin Exit Coordina-
tor) in getting his first 
tattoo.  

Like 80 year old Paula, 
Vince has chosen to wear 
his end of life politics on 
his chest with the message 
‘Do Not Resuscitate’ now 
tattooed where it counts.

Featuring in the New-
castle Herald and many 
other Central Coast media, 
Vince said he had been 
told by doctors he is a 
candidate for stroke or heart 
attack.  

Vince hopes the tattoo is an effective means of notifying 
treating physicians of his wishes should he became criti-
cally ill.  One of only four people in Australia to take the 
step, Vince Phelan has been active in the pro-euthanasia 

movement for more than 30 years.  He says he ‘took up 
the cause after seeing his brother battle emphysema. 

The Newcastle Herald, 
however, reported that it 
was a pact with his friend, 
Stan, that led him to get 
the tattoo. ‘We talked 
about this a lot that if we 
were to have a stroke or 
heart attack which killed 
us dead, it would be a very 
happy ending,’ Mr Phelan 
said.

‘He had a stroke and he 
didn’t die. He’s in a ter-
rible state in an aged-care 

home. He can’t speak or 
see or move the right side of his body. His whole quality 
of life has come to an end.’

Mr Phelan made the move after signing advance direc-
tive papers with his doctor.  ‘I want the right to remain 
dead,’ Mr Phelan said.

Philip Nitschke with Vincent Phelan (ctr) & Tattoo artist Ny c McLaren

Auckland NZ: Mt Albert Bridge Club Rooms, 751 
New North Rd, Mt. Albert at 10 am, Tues 14 July. 
Contact Fern on 09-416-0004 

Brisbane: Sat, 29 August at 10 am. Contact Angelika 
on 0431-275-840.

Canberra: Griffin Centre, Fri, 7 August at 12.30pm.  
Phone: 0401-315-631.

Castlemaine/ Bendigo - Uniting Church Hall (Kin-
dergarten Room) Fri, 3 July at 12.30 pm. BYO lunch. 
Tea/ coffee provided.  Care Link speaker: Joan Lov-
erso.

Cairns: Cominos House, Sat, 1 August. Contact John 
on 0427-486-402.

Central Coast: Kincumber Community Ctr, Sat, 29 
August at 1.30 pm. Contact Bettina on 02-4369-4008.

Dorrigo: CWA Rooms, Tues, 30 June, July meeting 
Friday, 31 July at 3pm. Contact Al on 02-6657-2355.

Dunedin NZ: Sun, 19 July. Contact Paula on 03-471-
9955.

Forster: Tuncurry Bowls Club, Thurs, 25 June at 
12 noon. Birthday Party – coffee and cake. Contact 
Leslie on 02-6554-5942. July mtg: Thursday, 30 July, 
August mtg: 27 August.

Melbourne: Hawthorn Library Meeting Room, 584 
Glenferrie Rd, Tues, 25 August 10am. Contact Rob on 
0423-305-788.  The Melbourne Book Group mtg will 
follow at 1pm, venue tbc. Contact Lindy on 0438-
316-817.

Nelson NZ: Wed, 1 July. Contact Jan on 03-545-9931.

Newcastle: Trades Hall at 10.30am, Mon, 6 July. 
Contact Vincent on 02-4945-1916 – August mtg: 3 
August.

Northern Rivers: Ballina CWA Hall, Thurs, 25 June 
at 10am & Wed, 8 July at 10.30am,  Murwillumbah 
Bowling Club. Contact Jude on 02-6672-3321

Perth: Wembley Community Ctr, 40 Alexander St, 
Wembly, Mon, 10 August at 1pm. Contact Carol on 
0429-039-167.

Townsville: Wed 19 August. Contact Syd/ Eric on 07-
4729-0275.



Exit Public Meetings &ExiTutorials 
July - August 2009

Lismore NSW - Wed 1 July: 1pm
Lismore Sports Club, 202 Oliver Ave, Goonellabah

Coffs Harbour NSW - Friday 3 July: 1pm
Cavanbah Hall, 191 High St, Coffs Harbour

Katoomba NSW - Monday 20 July: 1pm, Masonic
Lodge, Cnr Station St & Great West Hwy, Katoomba

Auckland NZ - Wednesday 22 July: 9am, Ferndale
House, 830 New North Rd, Mt Albert

Wellington NZ - Friday 24 July: 9am, St Johns in the
City, Cnr Willis & Dixon Sts, Wellington

Nelson NZ - Saturday 25 July: 10am, Melrose House, 
26 Brougham St, Nelson

Dunedin NZ - Wednesday 29 July: 1pm Cargills Hotel,
678 George St, Dunedin

Christchurch NZ - Friday 31 July: 9am
YWCA, 285 Hereford St, Christchurch

Adelaide SA - Monday 3 August: 1pm, Burnside
Community Centre, 401 Greenhill Rd, Tusmore

7.

Shame on Tasmanian Politicians
Robert Cordover Did Not Need to Die - at least Not on Sunday

As this newsletter goes to press, Tasmanian MND suf-
ferer - Robert Cordover - has taken his own life. The 
reason? The Nick McKim Private Member’s Bill that 
is currently before the Tasmanian Parliament has been 
sent off to a joint Parliamentary committee.  This is a 
tactic which in other states has seen similar initiatives 
sink without a trace.  

Meanwhile, terminally ill people such as Mr Cordover 
are left facing an awful decision. To act to end their life 
while they can and to act alone, so they protect those 
they love. 

If the McKim Bill had not been sent to a joint commit-
tee on 18 June, it could have led to Australia’s small 
island state becoming the 7th place in the world where 
a terminally ill person could legally request medical 
assistance to die.  

When Exit held its recent Public Meeting/ Workshop 
in Hobart (the same day Tasmanian politicians voted 
to refer the legislation to the committee) politicians 

showed little enthusiasm to bring a vote on the Bill. 
Despite initial grand expectations, there is now the 
possibility that the Bill will not be debated in the 
Tasmanian Parliament before that State’s next election.  
If this were to happen, as has occurred repeatedly in 
other Australian States, the entire legislative process 
would need to start again.  This would effectively scut-
tle the Bill and, along 
with it, Green’s MP 
Nick McKim’s best 
intentions.
.
Since the world’s first 
VE law - the Rights 
of the Terminally Ill 
Act (of the Northern 
Territory) - was over-
turned by the Kevin 
Andrews’ Euthana-
sia Laws Bill in the 
Australian Parliament 
in March 1997, there 
have been no fewer 
than 12 separate attempts to have similar laws intro-
duced elsewhere in this country.  

Meanwhile, the world has moved on with the Neth-
erlands, the US states of Oregon and Washington, 
Belgium and Luxembourg all passing right to die laws. 
And Australia has gone from leading the world to one 
of the most regressive of western nations.  The Tasma-
nian committee is due to report back on 2 October.  It 
remains to be seen if any progress will be made before 
their next election scheduled for early 2010.

Photo courtesy: The Mercury

The fourth meeting of the UK tour was also Exit’s first 
visit to Scotland where the Unitarian Church in Glas-
gow played host to an interested crowd of around 80 
participants.

Of all the meetings held in Britain, the most jovial was 
the one held in Glasgow.  This came as something of 
a surprise to Exit, as the weather was cold and grey.  
However, any reputation the Scots may have had for 
being dour was quickly dispelled as warmth and humour 
became the characteristics of the meeting.  Exit is very 
grateful for the hospitality shown.
 
Overall, the UK trip attracted significant local media 
interest. Building on interest shown in April by Time 
magazine, The Times, Independent, Guardian, Daily 
Telegraph, Daily Express, Scotsman and the Sun are a 
few who covered the tour. 

BBC, ITV, Skynews, Europe 1 and ABC USA all ran 
news stories/ profiles on TV & Web.  Radio interviews 
were too numerous to mention. Nevertheless, Exit 
remains very pleased with the interest shown and looks 
forward to returning for a second series of meetings in  
November 2009.

Report from Glasgow
Philip Nitschke with Robert Cordover on Thursday 18 June  

at Parliament House in Hobart
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US $40 (includes postage worldwide)

(ships from USA)

Print Edition - PPH
BANNED

(Australians wishing to 
purchase the PPH will need 

to order from the US)

  Killing Me Softly
VE & Road to Peaceful Pill

£33 
(includes postage to UK)
(ships from Australia)

  Btw the Dying & Dead 
Biography of Dr Jack Kevorkian

£32  (incl postage to UK)
(ships from USA)

  Mademoiselle & Doctor DVD
(PAL format)

£25 (incl postage to UK)
(ships from Aust)

  Btw the Dying & Dead 
Biography of Dr Jack Kevorkian

US$42 (incl postage US)
(ships from USA)

  Btw the Dying & Dead 
Biography of Dr Jack Kevorkian
AUD$62 (incl postage to Aust/NZ)

(ships from USA)

  Killing Me Softly
VE & Road to Peaceful Pill

US$50 
(includes postage to US)
(ships from Australia)

  Killing Me Softly
VE & Road to Peaceful Pill

AUD$42.60
(includes postage within Aust)

AUD$55 (includes postage - NZ) 
(ships from Australia)

  Mademoiselle & Doctor DVD
(NTSC format)

US$31 (incl postage worldwide)
(ships from Aust)

  Mademoiselle & Doctor DVD
(PAL format)
AUD$38.50

(incl postage within Aust/ NZ)
(ships from Aust)

Ordering Guidelines
The complete range of Exit books is now available worldwide. 

Orders of more than one item will be recalculated to save on postage. 
Please mail orders to your local Exit office.

Ph: 02071-931-557 
Fax: 02078-550-828 

Ph: 248-809-4435
Fax: 360-844-1501

Ph: 1300 10 3948 (EXIT)
Fax: 02 8905 9249

Please Support Exit International

THE ONLINE PEACEFUL PILL eHANDBOOK is available from www.peacefulpill.com

AUD$/ GBP£/ US$ Cheques - all Accepted


